
Submitter: Patrick Dow 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

HB2995 

I vehemently oppose Oregon’s legislature’s attempts to take money from all 

Oregonian’s to promote one group of citizens or race over another.  

 

People struggling today to earn money to support their families should not have to 

pay for things that happed to a group of people hundreds of years ago. 

 

Why are you concerned about sins have the past that cannot be rectified, but you 

allow the immense levels of human and sex trafficking. That’s something you could 

work to resolve but now you’re insane DEI policies and initiatives are making life 

extremely hard for the rest of us. 

 

Stop wasting our money on this garbage.  


